This assistance will be further to the $ 50,000 announced on June
5th by Minister Landry to be provided to the League of Red Cross
Societies for the purchase of tents, plastic sheeting and
temporary shelter materials for up to 1,000 Peruvian families who
were homeless as a result of the earthquake.
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